
5/13/2019 

  

  

I have lived in Happy Valley for 9 years and this is the first letter I’ve written to the 

legislature. 

I wanted to express my support for house bill 3099A.  Sometimes, there are 

opportunities to easily fix unfair laws, and this is one of those situations.  When a city 

chooses to join a county service district, there is a well-thought-out process to 

follow.  However, when a city chooses to leave, there is no way for this to occur.  The 

bill corrects this oversight by providing a path for cities.  It is a reasonable solution which 

does not burden a district.  In fact, the bill even lays out that both entities have to agree 

on how to distribute assets in the rare occurrence of a city withdrawal. 

I would urge you to support House Bill 3099A. 

  

  

Sincerely, 

  

Barry Luterman 

14724 SE Lea St 

Happy Valley, Or 97086 

 


